
From: Han, James
To: Tom, Vivian
Cc: Sadorra, Rey
Subject: 5/28 Agenda
Date: Thursday, May 28, 2020 9:35:44 AM

Hi Vivian,
 
I hope your week has been well so far. I wanted to let you know for today’s Google meeting, from
3:15 – 3:30 pm, G has requested an infrastructure comment follow up. The questions were
specifically about the flooding comment. If you have any questions or comments for me, please let
me know.
 
Regards,
James Han
Planner | Planning Division | PBCE 
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street  
Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843
For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning
 
San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction. 
I will monitor email during this time. 
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